
From: Richard Simpson  
Sent: 26 June 2024 12:21 
To: Nick Bell 
Subject: 10 Park Village West NW1 4AE 2024/2015/T 
 

Dear Nick, I fear that this advice is too late: my apologies. Perhaps you could 

upload it nonetheless? 

best wishes 

Richard 

 

 

ADVICE from The Regent’s Park Conservation Area Advisory Committee 

12A Manley Street, London NW1 8LT 

3 June 2024  

Objection. 

The Committee noted that this turkey oak is important in the townscape of 
Park Village West, linking the street with the Picturesque landscape gardens.  

We have considered the arboricultural report on the health of the tree by 
Crown Consultants and advise that their option for the reduction of the overall 
canopy with annual decay detection would be the preferred option in terms of 
preserving the special significance of the Listed Buildings and their setting, and 
in preserving the character and appearance of the conservation area. We 
would object to the felling of the tree.  

 

Richard Simpson FSA 
Chair 

 


